
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/16/2010 5:48:29 PM

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
'cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov' (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: BottleRock PPA

Cheryl:

I received the request and am handling tomorrow before I leave. If I don't get you a response 
by COB tomorrow I will pass on to Meredith, Thanks for checking in.

David

From: Lee, Cheryl [mailto:cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 05:46 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: [Redacted ~
Subject: FW: BottleRock PPA

Meredith,

I sent this e-mail to David, but I just remembered he mentioned he's heading out of town.

Thank you, 
Cheryl

From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 5:33 PM
To: | Redacted
Cc: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: RE: BottleRock PPA

David,

Two more questions regarding Bottle Rock.

1) Is there any other information regarding the quality of the geothermal resource for the additional 
steam wells?

2) Are there any expected approval dates for the Conditional Use Permit, Petition to Amend, and 
Geothermal Resource Lease? All are listed on page 14 of AL 3668-E.

If you have need any clarification regarding the above questions, please feel free to contact me at 415­
703-2167 or chervl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0317127
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Thank you, 
Cheryl
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